
During the week of 9th October, Heathfield hosted a Family   

Learning Week. The aim of this week was to invite parents and 

carers into school and take part in a range of learning activities. 

The families were invited to cook, learn outdoors, dance, make      

symbols, sing & sign, and art and craft. A very successful week!!! 

“The activities were original and 

achievable, making it fun for all. 

It was great getting interaction 

with (my son) in his school               

environment. The staff were 

amazing” 

“It was really nice to join 

with the session. The 

boys and I enjoyed it” 

“..lovely...really liked    

cooking with (my son)” 

“I thought it was brilliant and I   

really enjoyed it. I especially liked 

spending time with (my son) and 

seeing how he is at school. Would 

love to do it again” 

“wonderful opportunity to spend 1:1 time 

with my son. Provides some alternative 

additions to „at home‟ activities. Was great 

to meet more staff members, all of which 

are incredibly friendly & welcoming” 

“I would love to be able 

to join in an something 

like this again and 

would recommend it to 

others” 

“it is wonderful...for our 

little ones that refuse to 

do any activities at home, 

it is an opportunity to do 

something with them” 

“It was wonderful to see (my 

daughter) in action in her new 

school ...I had only ever          

witnessed (her) silent and anxious 

in her mainstream placement. I 

can‟t begin to express the joy  

seeing first hand how well she is 

doing” 

“..a lovely opportunity to 

spend quality time       

together..” 


